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Friday 20th September 2019, 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to our final paper newsletter.  Thank you to everyone who has contacted us 
since the last newsletter to let us know email addresses to send future copies to.  If you 
think we may not have your most recent one, then please e-mail your name and your 
child’s name to admin@egton.n-yorks.sch.uk  We can then cut and paste your e-mail 
address into our system.  The newsletter will also be posted on the  school website. 
 
Academic year forms  
Attached to the last newsletter were forms relating to emergency contact details and 
consent for the children.  Please can we ask that these  are completed and returned to the 
school office by Monday 30th September.  It is very important that we have up to date 
forms  for each child, even if you feel that nothing has changed. Throughout the year, if 
any details do change, please make sure you inform Lyn or Kelly  in the school office as 
soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
Macmillan Fundraiser 
Next Friday morning, at snack time, our year 5 & 6 children will be selling cakes which they 
have made to raise money for Macmillan .  This will be instead of our usual Fairtrade 
Friday. 
 
Harvest Festival Service and Food Bank Collection 
Our family Harvest Festival Service will be held on Thursday 3rd October at 6.30pm.  The 
children will be taking part in the service and all are welcome to attend.  This year we are 
once again collecting for Whitby Food Bank and are asking for donations of non-perishable 
dried and tinned foodstuffs.  You can find a list of items currently urgently required below:  
Sugar, Coffee, Tinned meat, Rice, Fray Bentos pies, Instant Mash, Tinned mixed 
Veg, Deodorant men and women, Soap/Shower Gel, Shampoo, Conditioner, 
Toothbrushes & Toothpaste, Nappies.   After the service there will be a faith supper, 
bring along a plate of nibbles and stay and chat for a while.  Donations for Foodbank may 
be brought into school at any time.  Thank you. 
 

Caedmon College Open Evening 
The students of Caedmon College Whitby (CCW) would like to invite you to an Open 
Evening at the College on Thursday 26 September, 4.30-7.00pm at  their  Normanby Site. 
This is aimed at pupils in years 5 & 6 but is open to everyone.  Please take the opportunity 
to talk to them. They are looking forward to welcoming you to their College community. 
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Dinner money and milk  

When children move from Y2 up to Y3, the government funded Universal Free School 
Meals come to an end.  For all junior children, there is a charge of £2.40 per day for a 
school dinner. There is also the option for the children to have milk to drink at break time 
each day.  The cost of this is 15p per day.  Dinner and milk money should be paid weekly 
to the school office on a Monday morning please.  If you would prefer to pay once every 
half term please see Kelly in the school office to arrange this. 

Breakfast Club/ Arriving at School 
Just a little reminder that Breakfast Club is still running in school from 8am till 9am every 
day.  The cost is £2.50 per child each morning.  If you would like to book your children in 
for this please call in or give us a ring. 
Please can we ask that children not using Breakfast Club do not arrive at school until 
8.45am when a member of staff is formally on duty.  Should you require your child to arrive 
earlier at school please make use of our Breakfast Club.  Children arriving before 8.45am 
will be placed into Breakfast Club and charges will be applied as appropriate. Please 
respect that our staff do need lesson preparation time prior to school starting. Thank you. 
 
Activities and Events taken part in: 

 Y5 & 6 Rugby  

 Swimming 

 Infants Forest School 

 After school clubs 

 JaM Club & Assembly 
 
Dates for your Diary 
Swimming Dates:  Thursdays,  26th September, 10th & 24th October,  

14th & 28th November. 
Forest School Infants Thursday  3rd October  
Harvest Festival  Thursday 3rd October, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 6.30pm 
Forest School Juniors Thursday 17th October 
FOES AGM   Thursday 17th October 
Parents Evenings   Tuesday 22nd October and Wednesday 23rd October 
Break up Half Term Friday 25th October at 3.15pm 
Return to School  Monday 4th November at 9.00am 
St Hilda’s Day Service Monday 18th  November,  Methodist Chapel, Danby 
Christmas Nativity Play Tuesday 17th December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 1.30pm 
    Wednesday 18th December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 6.30pm 
Crib Service   Friday 20th  December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 9.30am 
Break up for Christmas    Friday 20th December at 3.15pm 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Liz Orland 

Headteacher 

 
 
 


